
MAP Sunday School Picture Day Form 

Picture Day will be on Sunday, February 28, 2016 
Make-up Day will be on Sunday, March 13, 2016 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
MAP Sunday school is preparing the first ever Yearbook for the Class of 2015-2016!  
Student pictures will be taken during the school day on February 28, 2016. Please 
indicate below if we have your permission to take your child(ren)’s photo and publish it 
on the yearbook.  
Pictures will be taken in the prayer hall. Boys must be wearing full sleeves. Girls must 
be wearing full sleeves and a hijab.  
 
Please return the completed form below to your teacher by February 21, 2016 
 
Please list name and grade of your child(ren):  
Student’s Name ________________________ Grade _______________ 

Student’s Name ________________________ Grade _______________ 

Student’s Name ________________________ Grade _______________ 

Student’s Name ________________________ Grade _______________ 

 
Disclaimer: 

Periodically, students are photographed by internal staff seeking to promote the activities of our 
students, staff, and Pre-K children. Pictures, filming, and interviews may take place. They may 

be used in the Yearbook, other prints, and the MAP Sunday School Website. 
 

DO NOT PHOTOGRAPH MY CHILD. I am fully aware of and understand the content of 
the form I am signing. I understand that they will not be included in the yearbook. 
 

 I am allowing my child(ren) to be photographed. 

 I do not want my child(ren) to be photographed. 
 
Parent’s Name ___________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature ________________________ Date: _____________ 


